
 
 

 

Event information for ticket holders: Fireworks Extravaganza, Friday 10 November 2023 

We are very excited to welcome you to Hallfield School for our Fireworks Extravaganza on  
Friday 10 November 2023.  Please see below for important information about the event.  

Event times: 
17:00 Gates open and food available to buy 
18:15 Fire show with fire eaters, fire jugglers and fire dancers! 
19:00 Fireworks display              
19:30 Event finishes 

Arrival and parking: 
Parking will be available in the main Hallfield School car park off Church Road at the front of school. From 
there you should walk down the canal path to the playing fields where we will scan your ticket.  Please 
note, we are expecting the car park to be very busy so we advise you to car share or walk if you can. 

From 17:30, overflow parking will be available in the car park by the playing fields, via the Edgbaston High 
School side entrance, off Westbourne Road (postcode B15 3TS). The gate will be open for you to drive or 
walk straight through and you can park next to the Sports Pavilion or the adjacent EHS car park.  

Tickets: 
Please have your ticket ready for us to scan when you arrive – either on your phone or a print out of the QR 
code. This event is sold out and we are not able to offer tickets for sale on the gate. If you are no longer 
able to come, you are able to pass your tickets on to another parent/family. 

What to bring: 

 Field conditions are wet so please come prepared with appropriate footwear such as wellies 
or boots 

 Warm coats 

 No sparklers 

Food and drink: 
We have a fantastic line up of food and drink sellers to keep you fed and watered, including fried chicken 
(Halal), loaded hot dogs and fries, Indian street food, delicious dipped gelato lollies and hot desserts as well 
as hot and cold drinks. Individual vendors will display allergen information – please check this carefully 
before you order and ensure you tell them about any allergies. There will also be crafts and glow toys on 
sale. 

Vendors will accept card/contactless or cash payments. 

We hope you enjoy the show! 

Friends of Hallfield 


